
From: Grace Elkins
To: privacyrfc2018
Subject: RFC
Date: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 2:07:46 PM

I believe that privacy is something we should never stop working on. There are always new
technologies coming and with that you have ﻿new ways to hack into the systems. I believe it is
the responsibility of the companies to ensure our data is safe with them not the government
having to force them to care. However, since they often do not invest enough time or money
into this research on their own it is vital that the government input sanctions on privacy laws. I
think an important change that should be made is clearing up user terms and conditions,
laymen cannot understand most of the details in these documents many people hit agree and
have to clue what they have signed up for. If people knew more about how their information
was being stored we may be better apt to make decisions about where we share our personal
information. We live in an age where everything is a click away but unfortunately that also
means for the people who have the knowledge your personal information is also just a click
away. We need better resources to track these people done and punish them for
this infringement. 
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